3 Translation of enclosures advised in a letter dated
'15th March, 1920, recsived from the Society's Paris 0ffice
jecting the Steam Trawler vSERIEUXw,

§

—

i *I beg t0 acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
9th instant, respecting the S.T. " STHIRUX® o
] I think i1t well to inform you thet as your letter of
25th February did not inform me of jany of yowr intentions eas
ds the conditionsc¢f class Cﬁ%&éﬁﬁéﬁ in my letter of the
February, and that it acquairted me on the other hand, that
had besn carried out in the ereoss bunker under the superintendence
s claseification Soelety other than ours; it was presumed that
kid not wish to maintain the vessel's class in Lloyd's Register.
» Consequently we transmitted your letter of the
| February to ocur London Office, from whom you will no doubt hear
- shortly, the decision.n

i

"We beg 10 acknowledge the receipt of your letter
he 3rd instant.
; o You misunderstood our intenticns. As ocur Steamer
IEUX" wes classed with Lloyd's Register we wishe® perticularly
%shelﬁhould.be retained in your Register until the expiration
T CLlass ."
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